
From: Kimberly Witt
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: variance request
Date: Friday, December 6, 2024 4:58:32 PM

You don't often get email from mrs.witt1@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear St. Paul City Council, My name is Kimberly Witt, and I live at 1336 Maywood St., St. Paul,
55117. As a resident of Saint Paul, I am writing to express my support for Ruben and Michelle
Benegas's variance request for 1963 Grand Ave. This will be a great contribution to the housing
development needs in our city. It aligns well with the goals for future St. Paul Growth. Thanks so
much for your consideration! Sincerely,

-- 
Kimberly Witt

mailto:mrs.witt1@gmail.com
mailto:CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

